
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Wakool Burraboi Public School 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

TERM 4, WEEK 1 

2014 
Upcoming Events 
Term 2  
 
 

October 8th 
Weed Warriors 2pm  
 

October 10th 
Stage 1 Wildlife Park 
Excursion 
 

October 12th – 17th  
Stage 3 Sydney 
Excursion 
 
October 21st 
School Photos 
 
October 22nd 
Wamba Wamba 
Excursion to Deniliquin 
 
October 23rd 
Kindergarten Transition 
 
October 28th 
First Aid Courses 
 
October 31st 
Grandparents Day – 
School Assembly 
 
November 10th 
Art Spectacular 
 
 
 

Phone 03 5887 1126    Fax 03 5887 1291    wakool-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Active After School Sports 

 

The final Active After 
School Sports for the 
term began with delicious 
meal of rice cooked by 
Sharon. The students had 
the chance to eat Sunrice 
sushi rice in the patties & 
long grain rice in the fried 
rice. Thank you to the 
Rice Growers Association 
for their generosity and 
support of our school. 
 

Ute Muster Competition 

 

Jai was delighted to 
receive his Ute Muster 
singlet as his prize for 
winner the school level 
of the Ute Muster writing 
competition. His prize 
was presented to him by 
Miss Doyle. 



 
  

Year 3 - 6 

  

 

As a culmination to their ‘Gold’ unit Years 3 – 6 used a metal detector to find 
metal items buried under the ground. Each child had a turn at using the metal 
detector and were delighted at their discoveries. Thank you Sharon for bringing 
in this modern device that allowed the students to compare the difference 
between fossicking for gold and using modern devices to find hidden treasure. 

Sam is Number 1 at the Royal Adelaide Show 

Wakool-Burraboi’s very 
own Samual Membrey 
and his Mother Andrea 
were victorious at the 
recent Royal Adelaide 
Show in September. 
Sam was a part of The 
Victorian Junior Team 
and they were 
successful in winning 
the Junior team‘s event. 
Andrea won the Senior 
individual event, these 
events were held over 5 
days. 



 

   

Koondrook-Barham Basketball Inc 

SEASON 2014/2015 – MIXED COMPETITION 
 
Registration: Tuesday, 14 October between 5pm – 6pm at Barham courts. If 
unable to attend, please leave name with Jo O’Reilly, Helen Skate or Tanya Heffer 
(heffred@bigpond.net.au). 
 
Fee of $40 required to play. 
 
Games:  Thursday evenings – start 30 Oct 2014 til March 2015 (not during school 
holidays). 
 
Teams:  Under 11s, Under 14s, 18 & Under. 
 
New players most welcome to join any grade and enjoy a mixed, social 
competition.  Friendly coaches and team members will help you to learn and 
improve – no previous experience necessary. 
 
Depending on numbers and a co-ordinator an Under 8s Aussie Hoops program. 

Barham Farmers Market 

When the holidays started most school 
students took a well-earned break. 
However, to help raise money for their 
major excursion Wakool Burraboi 
students  and parents were busy on the 
first Sunday of the holidays at the 
Barham Farmers Market cooking 
breakfast and selling preserves. More 
than $500 was raised to help with 
excursions. This fabulous effort would 
not be possible without the generosity 
of local producers, Community Cooks, 
the Café and Sharon McGuiness. Thank 
you everyone for your support. 

 



 

Welfare Awards 

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome to the final term for the school 
year. The school planner attached shows 
how busy we are going to be this term. 
To help you keep track of everything 
links have been made on the school 
website calendar You can now go to the 
calendar and check what is on as well as 
download the information related to the 
events. Use the QR code below to go 
straight there now. 

Some of our youngest students received 
Welfare awards at our end of term 
assembly for demonstrating our school 
values of respect, safety and learning. 

 

 

End of Term Assembly 

 
K12 perform at the end of term assembly “Five grey 
elephants balancing”. 

Katie has been 
demonstrating our school 
values in the classroom 
and the playground, she 
was presented the Cobber 
award by Miss Doyle. 

The final day of term 3 was a celebration of learning 
throughout the term. Students came in Mufti and 
enjoyed a trivia session before an end of term 
assembly where a familiar face brought smiles all 
round. Thank you Miss Doyle for coming back to visit 
with us. 


